The Village of Bald Head Island
Notice of Public Hearing
May 18, 2018

A Proposed Text Amendment Regulating the Regulation of the
Use of Fires for Cooking, Heating, and Recreational Purposes

The Village of Bald Head Island Council will hold a Public Hearing on
May 18, 2018 at 2:30PM at the Bald Head Association Building to hear
any public comments regarding the proposed regulation of the use of
fires for cooking, heating and recreational purposes.

A copy of the proposed text amendment is available at the office of the
Village Clerk.

Daralyn Spivey
Village Clerk
910-457-9700 ext 1001
April 23,2018



